To:
International 420Class

Object: invitation to IMPERIA WINTER REGATTA

Please Join Us

It is with great pleasure that I invite you to thel7th edition of Imperia Winter Regatta.
PMYC and CVI are honored to be able in offering to sailors from around the world some
days of unparalleled competition, weather conditions and fun.

During the past five years, an average of over 160 dinghy crews have brought their
boats to Imperia, ITALY, an ideal sailing venue featuring reliable breezes and warm,
azure waters. If you've raced with us in the past, you know that the competition and
the friendship are unsurpassed. If you are contemplating making the trip for the very
first time, please know that we will do our utmost to make it a special time for you.

Race dates will be December 7" -10%™" . Please join us for what is certain to be another
enjoyable and memorable experience at Imperia Winter Regatta 2006!

Sincerely yours,

Luigi Rognoni
Event Director

Imperia, May 20" 2006

Porto Maurizio Yacht Club via Scarincio 100 — 18100 Imperia — Italy Circolo Velico
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